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TICKETS FOR THE SHELDON’S 2016-2017 SEASON ON SALE AUGUST 13 
 
 
ST. LOUIS - Single tickets for The Sheldon’s 2016-2017 season will go on sale Saturday, August 13 at 10 a.m. through 

MetroTix at 314-534-1111, through The Sheldon’s website at TheSheldon.org, or in person at The Fox Theatre Box 

Office, 534 N. Grand Blvd. Concert-only tickets for Mavis Staples will go on sale September 23, patron tickets are 

available now through The Sheldon.  

 

Featuring the best in jazz, folk, classical, coffee and matinee concerts, the upcoming season includes artists such as 

Jason Marsalis, Kathy Mattea, Marc Cohn, Judy Collins, Anat Cohen, Chucho Valdés and Joe Lovano, Loudon 

Wainwright III, Lyle Lovett and Robert Earl Keen, Etienne Charles, David Halen, Bjorn Ranheim and members of 

the St. Louis Symphony and many more.  

 

For a VIP concert experience, The Sheldon continues to offer the “All-Access Ticket,” a premium package that 

includes preferred concert seating, complimentary parking, a cocktail and hors d’oeuvres reception before the concert 

and during intermission, and more. Seating is limited. Call The Sheldon’s Development Department at 314-533-9900 

to reserve All-Access tickets.  

 

Prices vary by performance. For more information or a full season listing, call The Sheldon at 314-533-9900 or visit 

TheSheldon.org.  
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